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Please be advised that due to an upcoming power outage scheduled for Thursday, March 
21st, 2024, the Shire office will be closed on that day. We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. However, rest assured that the Shire office will resume regular operations 
on Friday. We kindly request everyone to ensure that all necessary tasks and inquiries are 
addressed before Wednesday to avoid any delays. Thank you for your understanding and 

Pony Express Is Coming To Pingelly 
Dirt High Promotions, the organisers of the popular Pony Express events have approached 
the Shire for an approval for a motorbike event within the Shire of Pingelly. The Shire has 
worked with Willie Thompson from Dirt High Promotions to ensure that any event is:  
1. Safe,  
2. Benefits the town,  
3. Creates minimal disturbance to residents; and  
4. Is an enjoyable event for the participants and 

spectators.  
 
The location of this event is of particular im-
portance as the event has potential to negatively 
impact the community.  
 
The Shire has now received an event application 
for the event on July 6th and 7th, 2024 to the 
south of Pingelly as shown on the map. The Shire is 
now working through this application and will   
consult with key stakeholders and nearby           
residents through this process. If you have any 
feedback with regard to this event, please contact 
the Shire.  

Jackie McBurney: 0427 944 456             Cr Peter Wood:        0427 968 452  
(Shire President)  (Deputy President) 
Cr Karmvir Singh:       0457 680 994  Cr Bryan Hotham:             0477 004 157 
Cr Clinton Cheney:     0438 416 427              Cr Peter Narducci:             0417 953 386     

2023 Community Events Survey  
The Shire of Pingelly is eager to hear from you regarding the  array of events that graced our 
community calendar in 2023. Your experiences and insights are invaluable as we strive to 
make our events even more engaging and enjoyable for everyone. Your input will help shape 
the future of our community gatherings, ensuring they remain dynamic and reflective of the 
diverse interests of our residents. 
Whether you attended one event or many, your perspective matters. Tell us what worked 
well, what could be improved, and any new   ideas you have for    
future events. Your feedback will guide our planning process and 
enable us to create memorable experiences that resonate with our 
community. 
To participate, simply scan the QR code provided complete the     
survey in the Pingelly Times. Together, we can  continue to foster a 
sense of unity, celebration, and  connection within our community. 

Upcoming Office Closure 


